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Nottingham, Justin E

From: Cooper, Laura K

Sent: Wednesday, November 12, 2014 1:49 PM
To: Nottingham, Justin £

Ce: LeMasters, Ashley E; Hankins, Melanie S
Subject: FW: Rocky Jennings MK Pad

Hey Justin,

'

tould you print this email noting Mountaineer Keystone’s wish to withdraw the apps, and put it with the apps upon
returning them? If we can get those in the mail today, that'd be great.

?l'hé‘nks 50 much,

Laura K. Cooper

Environmental Resource Analyst

Permit Review

WVDEP Office of Oil and Gas, Room 2027
Office: 304-926-0499 ext. 1547

Mobile: 304-206-8901
Email: Laura.K.Cooper@wv.gou
From: Amy Miller !rﬁ_a.i_@_';ammg@mkgﬁtogg,mm]

Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 8:40 AM
To: Martin, James A; Cooper, Laura K
Subject: Rocky Jennings MK Pad

Mt. Martin,

Pléase return the above mentioned applications to me. The DOT has still yet to fully execute the roadway leases, and
!’m just not sure when they will. 1 truly apologize for any inconvenience this has caused the department, and can assure
you that no more applications will be submitted until those necessary leases are obtained.

Thank you,

Amy L. Miller

Regulatory Compliance Specialist
Mountaineer Keystone, LLC

1111 Van Voorhis Road, Suite G
Morgantown, WV 26505

Cell: 304-203-2568
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